
 

 
 

 

February 24, 2017 

 
Dear Middle School Parents and Athletes, 

Welcome to the 2016/17 Prairie Middle School Spring Athletics Season. Registration is now open!  

To print a registration form, click on MS Spring Athletics Registration Form. Please read the 
2016/17 Concussion Fact Sheet before signing the registration form.  Forms are also available at the 
Athletics Office, Welcome Desk and Middle School Office. You may submit the form either by email 
(dpanthofer@prairieschool.com), fax (262.752.2601) or paper form to the attention of the Athletic 
Department. Registration forms are due by Thursday, March 23; students are ineligible to 
participate until a completed form is received.   

Middle School Sport Start Date & Time Practice Information 

5th-8th Co-Ed Track 
 

Wed.,  April 12 
4:00 PM - 5:15 PM 

Monday & Wednesday. Meet in front of the 
Fieldhouse.  Students will participate in the RPAL track 
meet and three independent meets.  

7th-8th Girls Soccer Wed.,  April 12 
4:00 PM - 5:15 PM 

Monday & Wednesday. JV Soccer Field 
Girls need shin guards,  soccer cleats and team socks for 
game day. Games are played on Mondays and 
Wednesdays.  

7th-8th Co-Ed Tennis 
Intramural 

Wed.,  April 12 
4:00 PM - 5:15 PM 

Monday & Wednesday. Meet in back of JAC and walk 
together to Wind Meadows Courts together.  

7th-8th Co-Ed Golf  
Intramural 

Monday, April 17 
4:00 PM - 5:45 PM 

Monday only.  Meet in front of the Fieldhouse. 
Students must have their own clubs. Transportation will 
be provided to Shoop Park. Parents are asked to pick up 
their student at Shoop Park. Weather may change the 
start date. 

 
Teams will not practice on scheduled half-days or Faculty Professional Development days. Weather 
related information will be posted on the message board of the Alerts and Announcements tab of the 
Athletics website. Practices may vary by sport and space availability.   

Game schedules will be distributed by the coach the first week of practice and are posted on the Prairie 
School Athletics Calendar.  The coach will notify athletes and parents of schedule changes as soon as 
possible.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 262-752-2600. GO HAWKS!  

Sincerely, 

Sandy Freres, CMAA 
Athletic Director 
The Prairie School 


